
 

 NOTICE OF INFRASTRUCTURE 
CONFERENCE                           CITY OF ANNETTA NORTH 
 JUNE 29, 2010 
 
Aldermen of The Annetta North City Council will attend an Infrastructure 
Conference at 3220 Botanic Garden Boulevard, Fort Worth, Texas, Tuesday 
June 29, 2010, 8:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  This is not a city meeting and no city 
business will be discussed.   
 
 
 
 
 
 8:30 a.m – 2:00 p.m.  Eastern Parker County Infrastructure Conference. 
                                     There will be no discussion between the Annetta North 
                                     city councilmen members concerning the  
                                     Town of Annetta North, Texas.   
    
 

Notice 
 

 
 
Posted in accordance with the Texas Government Code, Chapter 551, on the _____ day 
of _________, 2010 at __ _____ p.m., and removed on the ______ day of 
__________, 2010. 
 at ______p.m. 
 
By: ________________________________  
Barb Wise, City Secretary 
 
 
 
 


